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Stephen Hoffman

From: Fellin, Daniel <dfellin@pa.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 12:03 PM
To: IRRC; David Sumner; Fiona Cormack; Laura Campbell; Corinne Brandt; Erin Raub; Caleb 

Sisak; Bradbury, Joan; Freeman, Clarissa
Subject: Withdrawal of Final Omitted Rulemaking - Department of Drug and Alcohol Programs - 

#74-4 - Regulations for Drug and Alcohol Recovery Houses

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
The Department of Drug and Alcohol Programs is withdrawing from consideration by the Independent Regulatory 
Review Commission on April 15, 2021 Final-Omitted Rulemaking #74-4 – Regulations for Drug and Alcohol Recovery 
Houses. 
 
The Department plans to resubmit the Final-Omitted Rulemaking at a later time. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

Daniel Fellin | Chief Counsel for the Department of Drug and Alcohol Programs 
Governor’s Office of General Counsel  
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
2601 North Third St. | One Penn Center | Harrisburg, PA 17120  
Phone: 717.783.8200 | Fax: 717.214.1939 
dfellin@pa.gov  
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